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Galloway Township, NJ- Stockton University will offer two screenwriting workshops in the 
evenings at the Carnegie Center in Atlantic City, with section one on Mondays beginning June 8 
through July 27 and section two on Wednesdays, beginning June 10 through July 29. 
 
The screenwriting workshop brings together writers with different levels of experience and yet 
with one purpose in mind: to help each writer to develop a well-written cinematic story. New 
script ideas and works-in-progress are both welcome. 
  
Experienced screenwriter Robert Steele, MFA, director of Media Instruction in Stockton’s School 
of General Studies, will teach the fundamentals and craft of screenwriting. In this supportive 
workshop environment, Steele offers helpful criticism and encouragement for writers working 
toward completing a final draft.  
  
Writers should be prepared to write and rewrite weekly assignments outside of class, share 
work in class, and give and receive feedback.  
  
The goal of the screenwriting workshop is to encourage and motivate participants to concentrate 
on writing an excellent feature-length screenplay. The intensive creative process is an 
opportunity for writers to set their work in motion.  
  
Tuition is $150 per session. Enroll early by calling 609-652-9000 or visit stockton.edu/gens. 
Writers ages 17 years and older are welcome to attend.  
  
Stockton’s Carnegie Center is located at 35 S. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd., Atlantic City. 
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